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Sent: Sunday, June 09, 2013 6:16 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: gilamartow@rogers.blackberry.net; regional.chair@york.ca; peter.shurmaco@pc.ola.org; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Shefman,
Alan

Subject: Item 1 - Baif Developments, C of the Whole, June 11, 2013

As a resident of Vaughan (441 Beverley Glen Blvd.) since 1993, I am opposed to plans to add public transit services (currently,
the Rapidway) along Bathurst/Centre Sts. and to high density residential developments planned for our area. These transit and
residential plans, if carried out, would increase local automobile traffic congestion and, consequently, decrease air quality; would
change the quality of life of existing residents for the worse; and would not be in the interest of the existing residents and

community.

If the plans for condominium and transit developments proceed, it would be hypocritical to allow parking facilities at the
condominiums if it is their future owners' requirements that Rapidway routes on Bathurst/Centre Sts. are being proposed.

Yours truly,

Igor Steiman



